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THREE RIVERS

MEDICAL ASSOCIATES, PA
Dear Patients:

Many of you have received letters regarding your physician’s departure from their former practice location.
Times like these can be unsettling and lack of information can make things worse. The purpose of this letter is
to give you up to date information.

The doctors at Three Rivers Medical Associates and The Medical Place Family Practice are excited to announce
that we have gone back into private practice. We have been providing exceptional quality, patient centered
primary care in the Midlands since 1993 and we look forward to continuing to do so.

Good communication and access to your doctor will be our top priority. Our practice is owned locally by the
physicians. We will have three offices conveniently located to serve you. All offices can be reached by one
phone number:

839-200-7800

(A new area code for a new era.)

7430 College Street 1301 Taylor Street, 114 Gateway Corp Blvd,
Irmo Suite 5K Suite 300
( Off Lake Murray Blvd) Downtown Columbia NE Columbia
839-200-7810 (Across from Prisma Health (At MUSC Columbia Medical
Baptist) Center NE)
839-200-7805 839-200-7815

Please call us today to schedule your next appointment and to get more information on joining us while we
get back to the basics. We are also accepting new patients at this time.

Sincerely,
Tasha Boone, MD D. Keith Bridgers, MD, MSc Peggy Toliver-Dingle, MD
(formerly The Medical Place) Internal Medicine Internal Medicine
Family Practice Irmo and NE Columbia Downtown Columbia
Irmo and NE Columbia
John Gould, Ill, DO, FACP Dana M.I. Nairn, MD, FAIHM Kaoru Pridgen, MD
Internal Medicine/Hospice and Internal Medicine/Integrative Family Practice
Palliative Medicine Medicine Downtown Columbia
Irmo and NE Columbia Irmo

L. Carey Hite, MD
Internal Medicine
Irmo



